
 

Summer 2017 Newsletter! 

 
 
As we are writing this; we cannot really believe that we 
are nearing the end of our first year. We would like to 
thank everyone who has supported us so far and we are 
delighted that our Tutor With Confidence family has 
grown to the impressive size that it has! 
 
During the Summer holidays, we are holding a couple of 
Summer Workshops for children – further details are 
below. As there will be three tutors running these, it is 
open to all children-not just our TWC family-so please 
feel free to spread the word!  
 
In the Autumn, we will be offering more workshops for 
parents which will focus on grammar, punctuation and 
spelling and a maths ‘reasoning’ course. We will let you 
know the dates as soon as possible. 
 
Enjoy our new Summer Reading List which is attached 
and most of all; have a wonderful, relaxed, chilled 
summer. Get ready to hit the ground rolling again in 
September for the next chapter in your child’s 
educational journey! 
 
Jane and Jacqui 

 

Summer Workshops! 
 

Prepare for the next academic year…. 

Creative Writing 
Monday 7th August 10-12pm Years 4,5 & 6 

Maths-Reasoning Skills 
Thursday 10th August 10-12pm Years 4,5 & 6 

 
Cost: £20 per child per session 

Where: Jane’s house-15, Turing Drive, Wilmslow,  
SK9 2ST. 

Max 8 children per session. 
Email: enquiries@tutorwithconfidence.co.uk 

 
If you are interested in these workshops and cannot 

make these dates- please get in touch as we may offer 
additional ones in the week of 21st August. 

Tutoring in the holidays? 
 

Yes!!! 
 
We will be able to offer some sessions in the holidays-
please speak to your tutor to make the arrangements! 
 

September 2017 

Your current tutoring slot will be kept unless we hear 
otherwise. Please let us know as soon as possible if you 
intend to leave, thank you! 
 

Interesting Reading… 
The Benefits of Tutoring for Primary Years 

By Bethany Spencer. 
‘Tutoring is a tried and tested method.’ 
‘Tutoring is a great resource that should be exploited 
throughout your child’s school life-including in Primary 
School.’ 
‘Having tutors over the holidays will also help them 
keep the brain engaged and avoid them losing any 
knowledge learnt the previous year!’ 
For the full article- http://blog.showmyhomework.co.uk/the-
benefits-of-tutoring-for-primary-years  
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